
Waverly Park Annual Homeowners meeting 

4/27/2014, 4:30pm at Pool 

 

Nancy Horne opened meeting with the corporate affairs statement. Waverly Park has gained 12 

new families in 2013/2014. 

Mrs. Horne also explained what monies were spent from Waverly Park account, which is 

available for anyone for viewing. 

New signs have been purchased and will be available for the pool, common area and walking 

trail soon. Mulch for playground and plants will also be delivered. 

Inspection for the pool will be on Wednesday April 30th, if all goes well the pool will open on 

May 3rd. Waverly Park pool will be fine this season; however it could possibly need repairs for 

Season 2015. 

Nick Lopitz is the point of contact for the neighborhood watch. 

Copy of treasurer report was given to attendee’s of Waverly Park annual meeting. 

Homeowners who have a request will be considered by the board at monthly meetings. 

William Walters has been overseeing the renewal of Waverly Park covenant; which is due in 

2015. Steven Horne, Kevin Reed, and Hamp Reid volunteered to help in the renewing process 

our covenant. 

Nancy Horne has stepped down from treasurer; John Kreeger   volunteered to be Waverly Park 

treasurer. The board as well as Homeowners present has voted to approve Mr. Kreeger as 

Treasurer. 

Don Burchard will remain President, William Walters remains as Vice President, C. Thomas will 

remain as secretary and Nancy Horne will be Director. Positions are all volunteer; Homeowners 

have the right to vote in new Board of Directors every year. Let your voice be heard if you 

would like change. 

Monthly meetings are the 2nd Thursday each month. Homeowners are welcome. 

C. Thomas, WP Secretary. 


